
TENNIS BLOCK PARTY HELD 

The Parks and Recreation Department, along with Jayhawk 

Tennis held the 5th annual Tennis Block Party this spring. 

The event was open to all ages and featured tennis 

instruction, interactive games and other attractions, offering 

people of all ages and abilities the opportunity to enjoy and 

learn the benefits of the sport of tennis.  

More than 75 youth and adults participated in the event. 

 

 

 

 


